
Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

August 14th, 2018 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee was called to order at 4:05 PM 

on 8/14/18 in room 514 by Principal Adam Faust. 

Present 

Adam Faust, Patty Poysell, Januarie Lloyd, Luz Corchado, Mary Wirta 

Approval of Minutes 

Meeting minutes from 5/08/18 were unanimously approved. 

Chairman’s Report 

Ms. Poysell welcomed everyone to the meeting.  She discussed Gator Express, Glow Party/Burgers and BINGO 

and Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week for the upcoming school year.   

Principal’s Report 

1) The treasury has a balance of $7,289.71. The budget increased in concert with the school improvement 

plan. 

2) Wheeler moved to Title I Position to accommodate 4th & 5th grade students. 

3) Discussion on Glendale Elementary School’s latest report card with focuses on learning gains in the 

bottom quartile. Our goal is to improve core instruction in all content areas. 

New Business 

1) Safety- Mr. Faust reported that GES will be conducting a fire drill and a code red drill. He also issued a 

reminder to keep all doors locked and windows covered. 

2) SIP Update and EOY Review- The Learning Alliance (LA) funds a 3rd Grade interventionist position 

this year.  Ms. Sims works with small groups of our “bubble kids” to work on specific skills that they are 

finding challenging.  

3) SIP Planning for 2018-19- we will soon be in the process of beginning the writing of our SIP for next 

year. We will be using the data collected this year to help us in planning and writing the SIP.  

4) Impact Information- Our application to be a Deep Dive School with the LA has been accepted.  This 

will provide us with three things; first a 3rd grade interventionist funded by the LA, second a K-2 

Moonshot Coach (funded by the LA) who is going to work with eight teachers and their students to help 

boost achievement, third we are going to participate in the Moonshot Academy.  This academy is funded 

by the LA and consists of three 6 week sessions that meet three times a week.  These weeks can happen 

whenever the school wants them to. 

5) Parent Involvement: SAC discussed ways to provide parents with volunteer opportunities within the 

school. Counsel discussed implementing new committees, clubs, Harvest Dance, and before & after 

school programs.  

6) Next Meeting: scheduled for the second Tuesday of every month. We will review the Gator Express, 

school functions, and recruiting parents to join SAC. 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:40 PM by Principal Adam Faust. The next general meeting will be on September 

11, 2018, in Room 514 at 4:00 PM. 

Minutes submitted by: Mary Wirta, Teacher  

Approved by: Adam Faust and the Sac Team 9-11-2018 


